
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                   Friday 20th September 2019 
 
 

 

This week the children have completed their first piece of writing. Some children wrote about their first 

day in Reception and others wrote about their summer holiday or weekend news.    

 

All  the Reception teachers are so proud of how well the children are doing in phonics. They are enthusi-

astic to learn their daily phoneme (letter sound) and are trying really hard to put letter sounds together to 

read words (known  as ‘blending’).  This week we introduced the phonemes ‘n’, ‘d’ and ‘m’.  

 

We are already seeing and hearing super mathematicians in Reception. Super counting and singing 

number songs has taken place this week. Keep it up Reception!    

 

We have starting talking about Harvest Festival, ‘What harvest is and why Christians 

celebrate it’. The children have enjoyed learning about this and some were using 

their imagination in the Mud Kitchen “sorting fruit and vegetable for the harvest       

festival.” 

 

P.E. jogging bottoms have been ordered and will be handed out to parents on parents evening ( 21st and 

22nd October). In preparation for children getting changed for P.E. can you please encourage your 

child’s independence  when getting dressed and undressed. This also links with our EYFS Curriculum.  

 

Over the weekend can we kindly ask you check your child’s uniform is labelled with their names.  

 

Thank you for contributions towards snack money. It really is appreciated and allows us to provide an  

array of healthy snacks for children to enjoy.     

 

If you have any further queries or questions, please do not hesitate to come and speak to us at any time 

 

Mrs Jones      Miss Melling                                  

                     Miss Waltho                     Miss Williams 

                                                                   Miss Murphy 


